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To whom this may concern:

Lowering the leverage requirements to 10:1 would be devastating to me as a Forex investor. The
leverage already dropped on January lst! Why drop it again? This takes away from one of the
most appealing aspects of trading the Forex market. Please leave it at 100:1. This makes it possible
for the average trader to trade.

Thank you for your time,

Tane Nikora


